
My name is Marie Desaulniers 

My testimony is on behalf of Sister Mary Gorman, SNJM for the following reasons: 

Sister Mary Gorman was the director of St. Mary’s Academy from 1989-1995.  I had the privilege of 

teaching French while she was the director.  She was a fantastic director.  The school was definitely in 

good hands under her direction.  She was very wise, intelligent and had a good sense of humor.  Since 

her retirement, she has been working in the archives at St. Mary’s Academy.  I am still teaching here. 

She has become my “prayer pal” for the last few years.  A “prayer pal” is a SNJM who is linked up with a 

homeroom at the school and promises to pray for the class throughout the year.  Sr. Mary Gorman is a 

prayer warrior.  Her prayers for the students and for my own family have been answered on many 

occasions.  She is very kind, loving, generous, intelligent, faithful, calm and wise.  She remembers the 

students at every special holiday and feast days associated with Blessed Mother Marie Rose, the mother 

foundress of the SNJM’s.  In turn, every class that I have throughout the day starts the class with a 

prayer for Sr. Mary Gorman.  She is a beautiful part of my life and I am truly grateful for her prayers and 

for her example to the students and myself. 


